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TO: 

FROM: 

Kay Flynn, Chief, Bureau of Records ~ 

Brenda Buchan, Public Utilities Supervisor ~~ 
Confidential Information Return • b ~ i) RE: 

The attached file contains confidential information on 100 GTE customers, their names, 
addresses and phone numbers that I checked out from your office in September/October. We have 
completed the customer survey we were conducting with the information and it can now be returned 
to GTE. Please send it to: 

Ms. Barbara Hammar 
GTE 
FLTC0616 
201 N. Franklin Street 
Tampa, FL 33601 

Thank you. 
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